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7 ROAD SAFETY AUDIT PROCEDURES (AN346-2005) 
 
Committee is asked to approve the adoption of a "Road Safety Audit Procedures" document that aims 
to ensure that all new roads and alterations to existing roads in Dundee continue to be designed with 
safety in mind. 
 
This document is one of a number which are the source of technical construction and design data for 
roads and infrastructure in the city. 
 
A copy of the document has been placed in the members' lounge. 
 
 


